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Trailer Theft at City Centre Bottle Depot 
 

 

 
 

Attention Depot Operators and Staff, 
 

The Beverage Container Management Board (“BCMB”) has been informed at 7:50 am on Sunday 
September 4, 2022 that a fully loaded Baseline spot trailer containing 49 mega-bags of various 
material streams, had been stolen overnight from City Centre Bottle Depot in Edmonton. The 
trailer had “Depot” branding on the side with unit number 8914. The trailer was stolen between 
the hours of 3:30 am – 4:00 am with a grey Kenworth tractor with a sleeper berth. A police file 
has been created. 

 
Depots are requested to be vigilant, and should any customers attend your depot and attempt to 
return unusually large numbers of containers, please conduct whatever checks you can to verify 
their origin. If you are in any doubt, please follow the CVR process and obtain as much detail 
about the individuals and any vehicles they may be using which may assist the police.  
 
If your depot has CCTV and you think you may have captured something that may assist the 
police, please ensure you retain the footage for their use and notify BCMB’s Compliance team. 
 
Should BCMB obtain further information we will share it as it becomes available. 

 
If a break-in and/or theft should occur, please ensure that after notifying local authorities, 
you also contact the BCMB (info@bcmb.ab.ca) to advise us of the incident. This allows 
the BCMB to notify the Depot Network of the incident and to remind depots to follow 
CVR processes if it is suspected that any stolen material has arrived at their depot. 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact a Compliance Officer at compliance@bcmb.ab.ca.

mailto:info@bcmb.ab.ca
mailto:compliance@bcmb.ab.ca

	RE:
	Trailer Theft at City Centre Bottle Depot



